Hinton, Daniel E (PSC)

From: Hinton, Daniel E (PSC)

Sent: Monday, October 21, 2019 10:02 AM
To: Chelsea Faber

Subject: Nolin Tariff Filing 521

Ms. Faber,

Staff has requested a revision to the new language in these tariffs.

Proposed tariff language: All new lights may be LED. High Pressure Sodium will be phased out upon failure and
replaced with LED.

Staff recommended language: All High Pressure Sodium fixtures will be phased out upon failure and replaced
with LED. Upon replacement, the member will be responsible for the current LED rates, if applicable. Newly installed
fixtures may be limited to LED as dictated by supply levels.

In addition, the Case No. and Order date should be removed from the footer.

If Nolin is OK with the changes recommended above, you can just make the revisions and e-mail the revised tariff pages
back to me.

If you have any questions, please give me a call at (502) 782-2626 or respond to this e-mail.
Thanks.

Daniel



